
Subject: Re: Have we considered omitting the Dungeon?
Posted by Wayne Parham on Thu, 08 Sep 2005 12:31:19 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

There's a link to the posting rules for every forum on ART at the upper left of the index page.  I

That's how people generally get in touch with me, so I try to make myself pretty available.  I
usually go through the rest of the forums too, usually at least once a day.  But sometimes that's all
I can do, and occasionally, not even that.I've been extremely busy lately.  It's almost like the
month prior to the Great Plains Audiofest in May, for a similar reason, I'm getting ready for the

that will be entered there, and I'm working on a test plan along with the rest of the participants. 
Spoke to Johan Van Zyl of Bassmaxx on the telephone just yesterday.  We're all committed to
making sure everyone is comfortable with the measurements, both in the scope of what will be
measured and in confidence that the data gathered is reliable, accurate and unbiased.  So
working on that plus the normal daily support keeps me on my toes.
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